
Christ the Servant Lutheran Church 
Cross & Cradle Weekly Newsletter 

February 25, 2024 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Christ the Servant  
Lutheran Church 
3676 Centerville Road 

Vadnais Heights, MN  55127 
Phone: 651-429-6595 

Email: office@cslcvh.org 
Website: www.cslcvh.org 

Pr. Jon Yurk 
 

WORSHIP WITH US 
Sundays @ 9:30 AM 

 
WORSHIP ONLINE 

Worship online on facebook page. 
Worship online on YouTube. 

 
WHAT’S HAPPENING? 

Christ the Servant Calendar 
 

The Sunday bulletin is  
available on our website: 

  www.cslcvh.org.   
  

SOCIAL MEDIA 
 

Our facebook page. 
 

GIVING 
Your giving to CSLC is  

appreciated!  You may also 
give online…   

Go to our website  
and click on the “donate” tab  

on our homepage, or go direct-
ly to our giving page: 

 http://www.cslcvh.org/tithe 
             

Or stop in with your offering! 

Second Sunday of Lent 
February 25, 2024 

The second covenant in this year’s Lenten readings is the one made 
with Abraham and Sarah: God’s promise to make them the ancestors of 
many, with whom God will remain in everlasting covenant. Paul says 
this promise comes to all who share Abraham’s faith in the God who 
brings life into being where there was no life. We receive this baptismal 
promise of resurrection life in faith. Sarah and Abraham receive new 
names as a sign of the covenant, and we too get new identities in 
baptism, as we put on Christ. 
 

We pray for those in need of healing and 
mercy:  

For the family of Pr. Bob on the recent 
passing of his mother Marjorie, Brian (son of 
Pam I.), for the family of Chandra, as they 
mourn the passing of her sister Daisy, 
Linda,  Roger, Gary (Uncle of Sue), Sarah, 
Carol, Herb, Salomie (sister-in-law of Peter),  Jane (Grace’s friend),  
Sylvia, Roberta, Dorothy (Mother of Linda), Patty (sister of Mike), and 
Anna.  

(Please call the church office with any prayer concerns or requests.) 
 

 

Christ the Servant has an email prayer chain. If 
you would like to join these Prayer Partners 
please let the church office know along with your 
preferred email address and you will be 
included.   

“This is the confidence we have in approaching God: that if we ask 
anything according to his will, he hears us.” 1 John 5:14 

 



 

Thank you to everyone 
for the love, support, and 
kindness during this 
difficult time with the 
passing of Steve. 

Leila, Amy, Mandy, and 
our families. 

 

The next Women;s Bible 
Study class will be 
Saturday, February 24, 
2024, from 9:30 to 11 am. 
This is a video series so 
just come join us!  A few more weeks left and then 
possibly studying the book of Romans.  Contacts: 
Linda S, Linda W, or Susan R. 

    

The next blood drive at 
Christ the Servant is 
scheduled for Monday, 
March 25th, from 11 AM to 
5 PM.   Sign up in the 
Welcome Area! 

 

Our traditional Lenten Soup Suppers continue 
Wednesday, February 28th 
with dinner served at 6 pm 
followed by a service at 7 
pm.  Please consider 
signing up some 
Wednesday and bringing 
either soup, sandwiches, or a 
dessert!  Signup sheets are in the Welcome Area! 

 

 

Eternal Flame Lutheran 
Church will be having 
their Charter Celebration 
on Sunday, April 14th.    
Come celebrate with us!  
More details to follow. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Celebrate Herb Gustafson’s 100th birthday on 
Saturday, March 2nd from Noon - 3PM.   See 

Bulletin Board for details and location. 

 

 

The next 8-week session starts on March 7 and 
runs through April 25, from 3:45 to 4:45.  Cost is 

$88 or drop-in classes are $15 each. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kristi C., Flo E., Logan G., David H., Joan H., 
Cheryl I., Dianne J., Roger K., Sean K., Dennis K., 

Mollie N., Steve N., Clyde R. 

 

 

 

Jerry A., Grace B., Levi D., Jacquelyn F., Roberta 
F., Dana G., Dorothy G., Beth H., Leila H., Toni I., 

Jodi I., Bev K., Travis M., Angie M., Sandy M., 
Diane M., Alexis O., Penny O., Marge P., Mary S., 

Ron T. 


